Stanwood-Camano School District BOARD OF DIRECTORS

June 2, 2020 SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT

DONATIONS

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. However, in accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 must formally be approved in the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donation:

\$155.91 from the Washington School Personnel Association (WSPA) to cover transportation costs for the Stanwood High School Jazz Band performance at the WSPA conference on March 2, 2020.